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Iowa Birdline (319) 338-9881 for 2/8/93 
The best place in the state to see GOLDEN EAGLES is in 
Allamakee County, where the birds winter roost is just 
north of there in Minnesota. The eagles are most often seen 
over the Upper Iowa River bluffs, and a consistently good 
location is along county road A-36 southwest of New Albin. 
An adult was seen there on the 5th. The week’s highlights 
are PRARIE FALCON, TOWNSEND’S SOLITAIRE, and ICELAND GULL. 

In the northwest, a PRARIE FALCON was seen on the 7th in 
Buena Vista County along county road M-31, a mile north of 
its intersection with C-65. In Ida County, two NORTHERN 
SAW-WHET OWLS were at Moorhead Park on the 5th; one was in 
pines across from the depot, and the other was across the 
lake from the restroom facility. 

In the north-central, the two TOWNSEND’S SOLITAIRES and four 
YELLOW-RUMPED WARBLERS were still being found in Cerro Gordo 
County on the 5th. From Rock Falls, go south on county road 
S-62 for a mile and a half, and then east on 290th Street 
for 1.6 miles. Walk north along the snowmobile trail and 
look north of the old iron bridge. For updates, call Kurt 
Neilson at (515)696-5600. 

In the southeast in Scott County along the Mississippi 
River, a second-winter ICELAND GULL was seen in Davenport 
near the Centennial Bridge downstream from Lock & Dam #15 on 
the 7th, and a first-year GLAUCOUS GULL was at Lock & Dam 
#14 on the 2nd. In Johnson County, an immature GOLDEN EAGLE 
was in the Big Bend area of the Coralville Reservoir on the 
2nd. 

In the south-central in Appanoose County in the Prarie Ridge 
Area on the north side of Lake Rathbun, a snowmobile trail 
begins 0.3 miles west of the Prarie Ridge Bait Shop, and on 
the 7th about 15 YELLOW-RUMPED WARBLERS and GOLDEN~CROWNED 
KINGLETS, plus a SHORT-EARED OWL were seen while walking 
that trail toward the lake. A RED-SHOULDERED HAWK was along 
county road J3T a mile northwest of Unionville on the 7th. 

In the central in Polk County, at Big Creek State Park, at 
various times last week SHORT-EARED, LONG-EARED, and 
NORTHERN SAW-WHET OWLS were found in cedar trees north of 
the end of 100th Street. A WINTER WREN was along the Des 
Moines River north of the Sycamore Access between 
shelterhouses #8 and #9 on the 5th. At Crown Point Lake in 
Johnston, the waterfowl on the 7th included GREATER SCAUP, 
RING-NECKED DUCKS, SHOVELERS, AMERICAN WIGEON, SNOW GEESE, 
and BLACK DUCKS. A RED-BREASTED NUTHATCH was still being 
found in the pine grove at the west edge of Jester Park on 
the 3rd. In Boone County, a NORTHERN GOSHAWK was observed in 
the public hunting area just north of the Ledges State Park 
on the 7th. 
Jim Fuller (319)338-3561
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